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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

We cordially invite you to submit manuscripts for our
upcoming Special Issue dedicated to brain tumors. This
issue is designed to encompass a broad spectrum of
translational studies, ranging from circulating biomarkers
to the intricate molecular pathogenesis of brain tumors.
Our primary objective is to curate a collection of
manuscripts that delve into the molecular intricacies
controlling the development and progression of tumors in
both pediatric and adult brain malignancies.

We specifically encourage submissions that bridge the gap
between fundamental molecular research and its practical
clinical applications. Manuscripts elucidating molecular
pathways and factors governing tumor development are
highly sought a er. Furthermore, we invite contributions
that transcend theoretical knowledge and translate it into
tangible clinical advancements. This includes innovative
therapeutic drugs, cutting-edge extracellular vesicles (EV)-
based gene delivery tools, and groundbreaking screening
tools utilizing patient serum/EVs as biomarkers for brain
tumors.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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